
 
 

MONDAY 2nd SEPTEMBER 2013 
 

Agenda Item Reasons & objective for item Lead Member/ Officer 
 

Question & 
Answer Session – 
Chief Executive 

An opportunity for the Commission 
to invite response to and ask 
questions of the Chief Executive of 
the Council 
 
 

 Mike More 
Chief Executive 

The Health and 
Wellbeing 
Strategy –  
results of the 
engagement 
process 

The Commission wanted to ensure 
that the strategy represented the 
issues facing the City. The 
Commission requested a follow-up 
paper to discover the findings. 
 
 
 

 Peter Brambleby 
 

Policy & Scrutiny 
– developments in 
the function 

An opportunity for the commission 
to revise the operation of the non-
executive function of the Council 
 
 
 

 Mark Ewbank 
 

 

WEDNESDAY 20TH NOVEMBER 2013 
 

Agenda Item Reasons & objective for item Lead Member/ Officer 
 

Question & 
Answer Session –  
The Leader of the 
Council 

An opportunity for the Commission 
to invite response to and ask 
questions of the Leader of the 
Council 
 
 
 

 Cllr Philippa Roe  

Policy & Scrutiny 
–  opportunities 
for scrutiny to 
engage with 
national policies 

An opportunity for the commission 
to revise the operation of the non-
executive function of the Council in 
relation to public affairs and 
positioning 
 
 
 

 Mark Ewbank 

 
 
 
 



 
 

WEDNESDAY 12TH MARCH 2014 
 

Agenda Item Reasons & objective for item Lead Member/ Officer 
 

Question & 
Answer Session – 
Chief Executive 

An opportunity for the Commission 
to invite response to and ask 
questions of the Chief Executive of 
the Council 
 
 

 Chief Executive  

West End 
Partnership  
 
 
 

An opportunity for the Commission 
to take an overarching look at the 
work of the West End Partnership 

 WEP / Secretariat 

 


